
25th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Maths Day – Friday 14th June 

Before the end of the academic year, we are introducing a new subject called Financial 
Literacy, with cross-curricular links to money in Maths and PSHE.  

Financial Literacy is being introduced to get the children thinking about money from a young 
age with the aim of encouraging positive habits such as saving, developing life skills and 
improving confidence to support effective decision making around money.  

On Friday 14th June, we will be holding a Maths day linking to money for the whole school to 
take part in to introduce this new subject in an exciting and engaging way for the children. 
Throughout the day, the children will be taking part in a number of exciting money themed 
activities. We are inviting all children to dress up in Maths fancy dress e.g. as a famous 
mathematician, a job linking to Maths or a character/theme linked to money. 

We would also like to invite any parents who may have jobs that link closely to money to come 
into school to talk to the children about what your job involves and why money is important in 
your job. Please email communications@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if you are able to help.  

We look forward to celebrating Maths Day with the children soon. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Walker and Mrs Clarke

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
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